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Holiday Closing
Eastman Credit Union will be closed on Wednesday, 
December 25th, in observance of Christmas Day.

We will also be closed on Wednesday, January 1st, 
in observance of New Year’s Day.
ECU observes all federal holidays.
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Beyond Free Checking
With Beyond Free Checking, you can enjoy a truly free checking 
account that meets your financial needs!

•	 No monthly service fees

•	 No minimum balance requirements

•	 No fee for debit cards

•	 Convenient mobile deposits using 
the ECU Mobile App

To learn more, visit ecu.org/free.

Take Control with 
the ECU Cards App!
Securely manage your cards from anywhere, at any time, with the 
ECU Cards App! As a companion to the ECU Mobile App, the ECU 
Cards App gives you instant control of your debit and credit cards no 
matter where you are. Experience added alerting options, advanced 
card management, convenient account access, and more, all from 
your mobile device.

Discover these great benefits of using the ECU Cards App:

•	 Instantly lock and unlock your cards
•	 Set up and receive instant transaction alerts
•	 Easily check account balances
•	 Link your cards to Apple Pay, Google Pay,  

or Samsung Pay
•	 Set transaction limits
•	 And more!

Take control today and 
download the ECU Cards App!
Visit ecu.org/ecucardsapp 
to learn more.

Beware of Scams this 
Holiday Season
Be on the lookout for scam artists 
who may attempt to defraud you 
during the holiday season. Stay 
alert, and do not give your personal 
or card information in response to 
a phone call, text, or email. Please 
remember that Eastman Credit 
Union and its representatives will not 
ask for your complete card number, 
PIN, or the security code on the back 
of your card.

http://ecu.org/free
http://ecu.org/ecucardsapp


The Eastman Credit Union logo, ECU Online, ECU, Equity Express, It’s Your Money and Lifeline 
are registered service marks of Eastman Credit Union. Information in this newsletter is 

accurate as of date of printing and is subject to change at any time without notice.

For more details about ECU’s products and services,  
visit ecu.org, or call 423.229.8200 or 800.999.2328.

Skip A Payment Program
Life is full of the unexpected, and there are times when making your 
monthly loan payment may be difficult due to certain situations or 
events. If you’re feeling overwhelmed by your bills, ECU is here to help. 

ECU’s Skip A Payment program is available to provide assistance 
during these unforeseen circumstances. Instead of cutting corners to 
make your monthly payment on your ECU loan, you can skip a payment 
on eligible loans and use those funds for other needs.

Visit ecu.org/skipapayment to learn more about 
the qualification criteria, eligible loans, and how to 
participate in the Skip A Payment program. 

Digital Banking Made Easy
We know that learning about digital banking can sometimes feel overwhelming, but at 
ECU, we’re here to make it simple!

Our new Connect & Learn page is designed to guide you step-by-step through using ECU’s 
digital services, no matter your level of technical skills! You’ll find interactive tutorials 
that guide you through checking balances, making transfers, paying bills, and more. Best 
of all, you can move through them at your own pace.

You don’t need to be tech-savvy to take advantage of ECU’s digital tools that make 
banking faster and easier!

Just visit ecu.org/connect today and discover how our digital services can 
help you manage your finances stress-free – anytime, anywhere! 

Deck the Halls with an ECU Personal Loan!
Are you behind on your holiday shopping? Maybe you’re almost ready for the festivities, but 
you’re wondering how you’ll cover final holiday expenses. Ready or not, the holiday season is 
upon us, but ECU is here to help! 

Whether you’re finalizing gift purchases, hosting a holiday gathering, or traveling to celebrate 
with family, take advantage of ECU’s Personal Loan and avoid the stress this holiday season! 

Let ECU help you tie a bow around those loose ends so you can enjoy the holidays! 

Visit ecu.org/personalloans to apply today!

Is It Time to Refinance 
Your Mortgage?
It’s a great time to review your mortgage rate and terms and explore 
if a refinance could be right for you!  Whether you are looking to lower 
your monthly payment, tap into your equity, or shorten your term, ECU 
has an option for you!

To contact a Mortgage Loan Officer today, 
visit ecu.org/mortgage.
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